
 

 

    Immaculate Conception Catholic Church 

        1016 Ridge Avenue, New Cumberland, WV 26047 

                Phone: 304-564-5068 Website: https://immaculateconceptionnc.org 

Pastor:  Fr. Bill Matheny    Email: wkmathenyjr@gmail.com  Phone: 681-945-5250 

Secretary:   Janice Juszczak      Email: icp2236nc@dwc.org          

                                                      shp2226ches@dwc.org 

Financial Secretary:   Pam Riggi     Email: icp2236nc@dwc.org  

Director of Music:  Nick Riccardi    
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                   

Baptism:      Please call the parish office 

Reconciliation:     Sunday 7:30-8:15 AM or by appointment 
Marriage:      Arrangements made at least 6 months in advance. Call the parish Office for information. 
Parish Registration:       Contact the parish office.  Registration is important for pastoral and other church   
                     needs and services. There are registration forms in the gathering space. 
Sick & Homebound:     Let us know if you wish for a visit. 
In the Hospital:     If you are in the hospital, have someone call the parish office to inform us.  
Prayer Line:      Dorothy Swearingen 304-564-5177. 

    Mass Dates & Times                                 Intentions 

April 14,  Sunday, 8:30 AM                        +William Webster by Dorothy Swearingen  

April 18, Thursday, 8:30 AM           +The People of the Parish 

April 19, Friday, 8:30 AM                         +Vicki Wedgewood by Jim & Susan McGillian    

April 21, Sunday, 8:30 AM                  +Charlotte McCoy-Nancy Mick by Gene McCoy & Family                    
                                                                                    Ministry Schedule 
Mass Dates & Times                                   Readers                                   Extraordinary Ministers       
April 14, Sunday, 8:30 AM     Susan Coxen       Anita Mahan  

April 21, Sunday, 8:30 AM     Matt Burskey       Kelly & George McIntosh 

Mass Dates & Times                       Altar Servers                          Greeters               Gift Bearers         
April 14, Sunday, 8:30 AM        Tyler Dillon      Pam Riggi        Mike & Nancy Rettinger 

April 21, Sunday, 8:30 AM        Taylor & Evelyn Woodbury    Carol Lorenzoni        Pam Riggi & Dan Robinson 

 
 
 
  
 
 
                                                                             
                                                                                                      
                                                                                                             
                  
                                                                                                                                    

  New Cumberland Food Closet 
                                                                                                                                                    Assorted Cereals 
                                                                                                                                    Thank you for your generosity! 
   
                                                                                                                        From the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 

                                                                        To report an incidence of suspected child sexual abuse, please contact your local                            
                                                                         law enforcement agency, or you may contact WV Child Protective Services at 
                                                                              800-352-6513. To report suspected cases of sexual abuse by Personnel of the Diocese 

                                   of Wheeling Charleston, please contact the Diocese at 888-434-6237 or 304-233-0880. 

      
 

 

 

 

 

                 Please pray for the sick and shut ins                                                     

Susie Clapton, Kathy DeFrancesco, Kendall Dunbar, Fr. Chapin Engler, Anthony 

Everly, George Foley, Daniel Frederick, Anita Guire, Allison Hannick, Helen Kirpan, 

Carol Lorenzoni, Eliza Mazezka, Brook McFarland, Mickey McHaffie, Irene Mesler, 

Fr. That Son Ngoc Nguyen, Jeanne Pratt, Ed Rettinger, Cindy Roeger, Blaine Sadler, 

Fr. Dennis Schuelkens, Brendon Sadler, Marge Swartzmiller, Linda & Ray Terpack, 

Mary Kay Westlake, Nora White, Kurt White 

If you have a name to be added to or removed from this list, please call the 

parish office. Please inform us about the progress of those we pray for.     
 

 

 

 
 

 

April 7, 2024 Sharing Our Time, 

Talents, and  Treasures. Thank you for 

your Generosity! 
Envelopes                $2,041.00    

Loose    $78.00 

Candles    $28.00 

Maintenance   $290.00 

Total    $2,437.00 

 

Attendance:  67 
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to Dave Burskey and Phyllis Swan.  Have a wonderful birthday, a joyous Easter Season, and 

a healthy, blessed year! 

 

PRAYERS FOR OUR CONFIRMATION CANDIDATES who will receive the fullness of the Holy Spirit on May 12 

from Bishop Brennan: Caleb Dicks, Tyler Dillon, Bryce Emler, Adriana Reese, Evelyn Woodbury, Marshall Woodbury, 

and Taylor Woodbury. 

 

MEN’S CLUB MEETING The Men’s Club will have their next meeting today following Mass. 

 

WOMEN’S CLUB will have their next meeting on Sunday, April 28, following Mass.  

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION to assist with the severe flooding in West Virginia will be held Sunday, April 21. All the 

money given will stay in West Virginia. Please make checks out to Immaculate Conception Church and put “Flood 

Relief” on the memo line. Please remember in prayer all those whose lives have been affected by this disaster including 

those who were injured, lost their homes, cars, employment and access to food and water.  

 

HOPE SCHOLARSHIP Parents, have you considered sending your child(ren) to Madonna HS, Saint Joseph the Worker 

Grade School, or Saint Paul Grade School for a Catholic education? This Scholarship can make a Catholic education 

possible for your child(ren).  Questions??? Call 304-723-0545 or email info@weirtonmadonna.org. 

 

CHRISTIAN MOTHERS ANNUAL CARD PARTY at The Dubé Dome at St. Joseph the Worker Grade School on 

Sunday, April 21, at 2:00 PM. Play card games or any game you enjoy with friends. Tickets $10 – includes lunch and 

entry for many door prizes. For tickets contact Barb Reynolds, 304-723-9772.  

 

DIVINE MERCY GROUP will have their next meeting Tuesday, April 23, at 6:30 PM.  

 

MASS INTENTIONS We are getting low on Mass intentions. If you would like to have a Mass said for your loved ones, 

there are envelopes in the gathering space. You can drop them in the collection basket. 

 

MOTHERS’ DAY CARDS are available in the gathering space. The cost is $2.00. They will be placed on the altar on 

Mothers’ Day, May 12, and there is a card to give your mother or keep as you wish. After you fill them out, please place 

the envelopes in the collection basket or bring them the parish office before Mothers’ Day weekend. If you bring them to 

Mass on Mothers’ Day, please give them to an usher or place them on the altar before Mass begins. Mass on Mothers’ 

Day will be for All Mothers’ Both Living and Deceased.  

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! Sacred Heart Ladies Guild is hosting a luncheon / tour of the independent living facility 

at Foxcrest on Monday, April 29. The tour includes the facility at Peachtree Inn which provides independent living 

arrangements with 1-2 bedroom apartments. We will meet at the Peachtree Inn, 126 Fox Lane, Chester at 11:30 AM  for 

lunch and a tour of the building. There is no charge for the lunch and no pressure is put on those in attendance to buy into 

living there. Call Sacred Heart parish office at 304-387-0198 to RSVP for the tour before April 24.  
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